

De La Salle Junior Rugby League Football Club -

General Meeting Minutes

Date: 4th June, 2014

Apologies:

Speaker:	Item Discussed:
John	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Prayer
Dean	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Acceptance of mins (Liz Wever second)• Sign on sheets aren't being filled out correctly. Refer to PDF• Ground managers on duty need to make sure sheets are placed back into white folder• Gear sheds – lost lock, needs to be replaced. Please be more vigilant in locking them securely when finished with equipment.• Clubhouse and dressing sheds have been in an absolute mess, please clean up your mess, pick up your rubbish, wipe the table and put the furniture back as it was. Thank you!• Dressing sheds have also been left in a mess. Please encourage the boys to pick up their rubbish and sweep out the sheds once you've finished using them.• Keep off main field for training, it's in a bad state.• Rostering for the set up fri / sat / sun going well. Thank you to the volunteers who set up weekly. We appreciate your help. If anyone else can help with early morning set up, please let us know, many hands make light work.• Players cards still need to be collected.• Managers please check the players cards and re take photos if necessary (some of the children's photos are from 10 years ago, they need updating.• Round 8, Under 7 coaches come off the field.
Liz	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Pink sock day June 14th: A huge thank you in advance for supporting this awesome charity.• Please wear your pink socks and take a photo of your team and email it to me.• Pink cake stall June 14th (pink sock day), I need volunteers to bake cakes and drop to the clubhouse at 9am Sat 14th June.• Pink cake stall, I need a few volunteers to work on the cake stall

	<p>(to cover me when I go and watch my own boys play), just half hour or so.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Please email or text me if you can help out with baking and / or working on the cake stall for a short time. • Photo day: 21st and 28th June. • I will email out timetable as soon as the Photographer gets it to me. • Managers and coaches wear white shirts. • Managers need to collect money asap and have correct spelling of children's names on the sheet. • If you did not have a team representative at the general meeting then you will need to collect your team's photo envelope from the clubhouse this week and start collecting money from your team. • Any questions about pink day or photo day please email me at daisyandrew@hotmail.com
Scott	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • JNR league report: maybe a few structure changes for 15's. • Vice president of jnr league resigned, a few issues going on.
Chris	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • \$72,000 in account • Paid \$9,000 to Carneys and a few other smaller payments made. • \$5,000 insurance to pay • \$12,000 player insurance to jnr league still to pay • Sportmans lunch will hopefully raise \$20,000 • Still have to pay \$35,000 in player fees
Scott	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Not making too many plans financially this year, just trying to consolidate.
Dave	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Website needs to be updated with more events, so email through photos and events to Dave and he'll add them to the website.
Adam	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Team sponsors to be added to website and a hyperlink to their own website • Sponsor board being made up to display outside clubhouse. • Thank you to the team sponsors, training shirts look great! • 25 teams sponsored
Steve	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ordered more footballs • Ordered a few more white coaches / managers shirts • Still socks and shorts to be picked up (mainly small sizes)
Troy	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Clubhouse lean on bookings so far this year
Scott (on behalf of Steve)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Please stay off the damaged field • Dean / Scott to contact Keiren from council to assess and 'fix' the puddle / damaged area on main field (returfing? Air rating?), we are worried about safety of players
Canteen report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Please roster on a minimum of 2 people per shift • DO NOT GIVE OUT FREE FOOD • Duty is usually only once a year so please ALL get involved.

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • If managers does a roster, then it's fair and every parent in the team then has a role to play in assisting with the canteen / bbq • \$10,500 profit so far
Troy	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Bar report: • \$2,700 worth of stock at the moment • Given away about \$800 worth of alcohol in promotion so far • Sold close to \$18,000 of alcohol
Coaches report (Scott on behalf of Aaron)	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Coaches night held a few weeks ago was great but poorly attended. More involvement would have been beneficial for coaches and players alike. • It was an invaluable experience run by a representative from the NRL and Ben Sammut along with Aaron Raper. Thank you for sharing your expertise. • De La are trying to promote quality, positive coaching in line with our De La constitution so involvement in coaching workshops is of great importance. • We want all coaches to feel empowered and supported. • Next coaching session offered may be held on a training night (instead of training) for all mod teams, and attendance will be mandatory.